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Weekly Newsletter – June 4 2020 
 

Yarmouth C.E. Primary 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet  

and Yarmouth is to educate children in an atmosphere of Christian 

love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout 

their lives. 

 http://fosay.co.uk                                Headteacher: Mrs. E Grainger 

                                              Deputy headteacher: Mrs. G Westhorpe 

 

RESPECT ● DETERMINATION ● RELATIONSHIPS 

 

Message from the Headteacher 

Dear parent/carers,  

It has been a pleasure to see the returning children this 

week.  They have been exceptionally behaved and the 

atmosphere in both schools has been delightful.  We continue 

to send our best wishes to those families either unable or 

choosing not to send their children to school.  We look forward 

to a time where we can all be together again.   

Warmest regards, Mrs. Grainger 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

Letters Home 

  

 

To bring or not bring 
Please can we remind parents that the only items to be 

brought into school are: 

- a water bottle 

- lunch box  

- sun hat  

- jumper/cardigan  

No other items are to be brought into school including (but 

not limited to) backpacks/pens/pencils/toys 

Exodus 18:23 

God will direct you, you 

will be able to endure. 

 

http://fosay.co.uk/
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More Important News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

In the Community 

 

 

Free school meals – IMPORTANT UPDATE 
 

From the 1st June, children in receipt of FSM who are 

attending school will no longer receive the food 

parcel, instead they will receive a hot meal at school. 

 

From 1st June, children in receipt of FSM who are not 

attending school and who are currently receiving the 

food parcel - the food parcel collection/delivery will 

continue. The collection/delivery day will change to 

a Wednesday. Shalfleet & Yarmouth families who 

collect, please collect on a Wednesday from 

Yarmouth. 

For those who have the parcel delivered, these will 

be delivered to you on a Wednesday. Please ensure 

that you hand back the bag for life to Mrs Grieve so 

that we can recycle these for the following week. 

 



   

  Page 3 of 3 

   
 

Activities for families 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

BSO Young Explorers: Sea, Voyages & 

Hope 

New online 3 week series for children to enjoy and support 

learning 

Starting Monday 8 June 

Please see their website for more information 

 https://bsolive.com/press-releases/orchestra-launches-

summer-activities-for-all-ages/ 

 

 

 

A Tale of Two Shipwrecks 

The Isle of Wight Heritage Service presents A Tale of Two 

Shipwrecks 

With an online exhibition of items and activity packs 

there is plenty of interesting things to keep you 

occupied. Please see the website below. 

https://www.iow.gov.uk/Residents/Libraries-Cultural-and-

Heritage/Heritage-Service/Cowes-Maritime-Museum/On-

line-Exhibition-–-The-Tale-of-Two-Shipwrecks 

 

 

https://bsolive.com/press-releases/orchestra-launches-summer-activities-for-all-ages/
https://bsolive.com/press-releases/orchestra-launches-summer-activities-for-all-ages/

